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P.O. Box 2487
Auckland, N.Z.

April 11th, 1968

Mr. E.S. Toogood,
25 Haronga Road,
GISBORNE,

Dear Bowser,

I found this photo of the first Eagles' visit to
Gisborne in (would you believe) 1957??? Thought you would
find it interesting. Please keep it if you'd like to.

Kindest regards,

Sincerely yours,
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L.A. Heard
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